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June 12, 2025 
 
 
Duplicate charges for your Buc-ee’s transaction 
 
Dear Buc-ee’s customer, 
 
We process debit and credit card transactions for Buc-ee’s.  
 
You may have noticed a recent charge to your debit or credit card duplicating a prior charge from a purchase you 
made at Buc-ee’s in late April of 2025.  Due to a processing issue, the transaction was inadvertently processed a 
second time on June 8th. We are making corrections to your account to offset the duplicated transaction, which 
should be reflected on your next card statement.  
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Chase Merchant Services 

 
 

  
  


